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To All Members of IMHA,

The IMHA Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued
support and for choosing to participate in the great game of hockey.

Although we are a few months away from the start of the 2018/19 season, preparations have
already begun for the upcoming year. This includes early registrations beginning in the month of June.

Due to the fact that IMHA’s hourly ice rate will increase this season, it was necessary to moderately
increase the registration fees for the 2018/19 season. We have also taken the initiative to pre-order
socks for all players (Novice and up) for next year and have included that cost in the registration fees as
well. This should make things easier for parents, managers and our Equipment Director as the socks will
be here for the start of the year and no one will need to be concerned about ordering or sourcing socks
for their child or an entire team. This means the fee schedule will break down as follows:

Eaglets increase from $125 to $150.

Dynamites $380 to $410.

Novice $510 to $540 plus $30 for 1 pair of socks. Total $570
Atom $595 to $630 plus $60 for 2 pairs of socks. Total $690
Pee Wee $670 to $720 plus $60 for 2 pairs of socks. Total $780
Bantam $730 to $780 plus $60 for 2 pairs of socks. Total $840
Midget $760 to $810 plus $60 for 2 pairs of socks. Total $870
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Everything else will remain the same for the 2018/19 registrations. IMHA would like to thank
everyone for their understanding with regards to the fee increases and looks forward to seeing you all at
the rink come September for another exciting hockey season.

Stephen Bates

IMHA President




